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Principal's Message 

This week is certainly a busy one as we begin the second last week of Term. The P&C meeting, 

Presentation Days, a final staff meeting, the Year 6 Graduation and Farewell as well as party days and 

the Y6 Jamberoo Action Park  day out. Wow! what a week!! Thank you so much to all of our school 

staff . These things couldn't be possible without your hard work and commitment to the students and 

the school. 



A Proud Moment 

I was so proud of our current Year 5 students who had nominated to be our 2021 student leaders. All of 

the students did an outstanding job in delivering their speech and although I am sure some probably felt 

nervous, it certainly didn't show in their delivery. There is something very special about seeing students 

who I have known since Kindergarten present themselves as mature, caring and responsible future 

leaders. I would like to congratulate all of them and thank Mr Campbell and Mrs Baines for their 

organisation. Obviously not everyone can be successful but that is part of growing and 

learning.  Although there may be a moment of disappointment by some, my message is not to give up 

but to reflect and continue to pursue your goals. I would like to acknowledge our current Student 
Leadership Team who have done an outstanding job this year.  

 

 



 

 

 

Year 6 off to High School 

Last week our Year 6 students participated in transition to High School.   They were certainly very excited 

to have a high school experience for a day. I spoke to some of the students when they returned and 

overall I think it was a "thumbs up" for the experience. 



 

 

 

Presentation Day Assemblies 

This week we will be holding our Presentation Day Assemblies. They will certainly be   a little different to 

previous years however the thing that will still be the same is an opportunity to celebrate the 
achievements of each student in our school. 



Families received a note last week, explaining the COVID organisation that will need to be followed. 

Please make yourself familiar with what is required.     I am looking forward to hearing about the many 

goals that our students have achieved and the recognition of the efforts both academically and socially 
that the students have displayed throughout the year. 

P&C Tonight ..... We would love to see you there. In the staffroom at 7pm. Come along and bring a 
friend! 

 



Office News 

Please be advised that as of Term 1 2021 No EFTPOS payments can be accepted over the 

phone. Our POP (Parent Online Payment) system via the website is the  most efficient 

method of payment - please call the office on 42 341 376 if you are unsure of the 

procedure. 

School News 

Congratulations GPS on having an award winning garden!!  

 



 

 

Congratulations Wave Winners-Week 8! 

 



 



Canteen News 

 

 



 

The canteen is heading to New Zealand this week - Fish n chips are on the menu! 

Community News 

 

Disclaimer: Gerringong Public School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Gerringong 

Public School does not endorse or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the 

advertised events or services. Please note: The community deadline is 12 noon on Friday. Items 

received after this time will not be published until the following week.  



 



 



 

 



 

Contact Us 

 

 

Gerringong Public School 

Address: 12 Archibald Rd Gerringong NSW 2534 Phone: 0242 341 376  



email: Gerringong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au1 

Visit us at our website:  https://gerringong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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